
 
 

 

9 March 2021 
 
 
Result of Shareholder General Meeting held 9 March 2021 
 
Directors are pleased to advise that shareholders at today’s meeting approved all resolutions put before them.  A 
summary of voting is shown below: 
 
 

 
 
 

The Company will now proceed with its proposed capital raising and the completion of the acquisitions that were 
approved today. 
 
A copy of the presentation to shareholders shown at today’s meeting is available on the Company’s website:  
macarthurnational.com.au 
 
Yours faithfully 
Macarthur National Ltd 
 
 
Richard Barton 
Company Secretary 


